
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Leading Worship – 
some basic tools 

 

 

A short course for those who lead 
worship occasionally 

 



 
 
 

 

Who is this course for? 
 

 

Anyone who would like to learn how to design and lead a 
Sunday service in a parish church, or is already doing so 
and would like to learn more about it. 
 

 

To participate you will need the support of your incumbent 
and PCC, because to get the most out of this course you 
should have some opportunities to put what you learn into 
practice. We suggest that you discuss your involvement in 
worship with your vicar before applying for the course. 
 

 

You may come on your own, but many parishes find that it 
works best if a small group of people are involved in 
designing and leading worship, so are there others from 
your parish who might join you? 
 
 
 
 

 

What will I learn? 
 

 

You will begin to understand what worship is, and what 
should be included in a service. We are aiming to introduce 
you to a range of resources so you can tailor services to your 
own situation, and also to include some practical stuff on 
writing prayers and other liturgical material, as well as 
actually being ‘up front’ and leading. 



 
 
 

 

Who will be teaching this course? 
 

 

The course has been devised by a group of Readers and 
Clergy from the diocese and will be run by a mixture of lay 
and ordained members of the diocese. 
 
 
 
 

 

When and where? 
 

 

The next course is currently being organised, please 
contact Rosie Strachan for details. 
 
 

 

What will it cost? 
 

 

There is no set charge for the course, but a donation of £15 
per person would cover our costs (room hire, copying, etc) 
and enable us to deliver the course again to future 
participants. We hope that PCCs might contribute for you, 
but please do not let money be a barrier. 



 
 
Interested? 
 

 

Places are limited, so please complete the booking form, 
get it endorsed by your vicar and return it (electronically or 
by post.) If you can’t come this time but would like 
information about future courses, please let us know. 
 
 
 
 

 

Booking and queries 
 

Should all go to: 
 

 

Rosie Strachan 
Diocesan Offices 
 

Clayton House 
Walker Office Park 
Blackburn 
BB1 2QE 
 

 

rosie.strachan@blackburn.anglican.org 
 

 

01254 503078 
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